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A Friendly greeting from the Deanship of Students Affairs to
Students of Determination 

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus) greeted students of
determination on the occasion of Eid Al-Fitr, where they were congratulated on Eid Al-Fitr and
Eid gifts were distributed to them.

This comes through directing the university administration and its keenness to pay constant
attention to students of determination and provide them with an appropriate educational
environment, by providing means of comfort, cooperation, and integration with various groups of
society in general and university students and staff in particular.
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